



MEMO TO:

BOARD MEMBERS

JOHN SIMPSON

FROM:

ROBERT J. STEUBER

DATE:

JULY 14, 2016

RE:

SELECTION OF A GENERAL CONTRACTOR

WAFC Concrete Pad

During the months of February, March and April the school district conducted a thorough search to recommend a General Contractor for the WAFC Concrete Pad Project. A total of four contractors obtained plans and specifications from the District's website. A mandatory pre-bid was conducted to discuss the scope of the project before the bids were to be submitted. The four companies that obtained bid documents and attended the mandatory pre-bid were:

Lawlor Corporation John Kalicak Construction Hof Construction KAI D&B

The bid proposals were received on 7/13/2016 @ 2:00 pm and were publically opened. A bid analysis was performed on each bid proposal. All four of the companies that submitted a proposal met all of the bidding requirements.

Upon completion of the bid analysis it was decided KAI D&B should be recommended to the board.

Original base bid

\$8,990.00

I will be available to answer any questions the Board has regarding the process or recommendation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.